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Dear Sir: 
I would like to make some comments on the Kentucky Power Company asking for a rate 
increase. We are retired and on a fixed income like so many other people, we did not get 
a cost of living increase in our Social Security because supposedly there was no cost of 
living increase in 2009. 

I would like to question the timing and purpose of this increase as we have just got over 
the loss of our electricity during the Christmas Holiday. 

I think first the Kentucky Power Company need to clean up their right of ways and make 
sure the power outages are at a miminum. In the summer time when we have a wind 
storm our electricity goes off. With the recent snow storm the power was off for some 
people for two weeks. 

People live in fear that the electricity will be off. We have elderly people that cannot be 
removed from their homes because of medical reasons. 

I say to the Kentucky Power Company to fix their problems and then come back in a year 
and propose their rate increase. 

Sincerely, 

State Highway 1056 
McCarr, Ky. 41544 


